

MEMORANDUM

TO: Sherril Soman, Registrar (interim)

FROM: Gayle R. Davis, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT: University Curriculum Committee Action

DATE: February 19, 2013

This is to inform you that I have approved the following items and complete documentation is available via the Online Curriculum Development System.

NEW COURSE:

UCC Log#

[7935] CHS 202 Introduction to Traditional Chinese Culture – 2 Credits
 [7936] CHS 203 Introduction to Modern Chinese Culture – 2 Credits
 [7937] CHS 301 Comparing Civilizations, China and Western – 3 Credits

CHANGE COURSE: DROP

UCC Log#

[7988] MUS 350 Music for Classroom Teachers – 3 Credits

CHANGE COURSE: Impacts General Education

UCC Log#

[7857] AHS 340 Health Care Management – Change How Course Fits into the Curriculum – 3 Credits

PROGRAM CHANGE:

Brooks College of Interdisciplinary Studies

Liberal Studies

[7939] Liberal Studies – Change in Major

College of Education

Leadership and Learning

[7635] M.Ed. in Higher Education CSAL Emphasis – Change in Admission process

Padnos College of Engineering and Computing

School of Computing and Information Systems

[8012] B.A. Computer Science - Change in Major; Drop B.A. CIS Degrees

[8013] B.A. Information Systems – Change in Major; Drop B.A. CIS Degrees

Distribution List

Sherril Soman, Registrar (Interim) Elyse Glass, Registrar's Office Christy Mayo, Registrar's Office Terese Kellogg, Registrar's Office Rhonda Lubberts, Associate Vice President, Institutional Marketing Bonnie Ulmer-DeGraves, Associate Director, Admissions Office Robert Adams, Chair, University Curriculum Committee C. "Griff" Griffin, Director, General Education Program Elaine Collins, Dean, College of Education Paul Plotkowski, Dean, College of Engineering & Computing Roy Olsson, Dean, College of Health Professions Cynthia McCurren, Dean, Kirkhof College of Nursing Lee Van Orsdel, Dean, University Libraries Mary Schutten, Assoc. Dean, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Stephen Glass, Assoc. Dean, College of Interdisciplinary Studies Michael Messner, Director, Student Academic Success Center Philip Batty, Director, Institutional Analysis

Laura Galbavi, Registrar's Office Elizabeth Hancock, Academic Services Angela Munford, Registrar's Office Maria Cimitile, Assistant Vice President for Academic Affairs Jodi Chycinski, Director, Admissions Office Michelle Rhodes, Financial Aid Office Roger Gilles, Chair, General Education Subcommittee Frederick Antczak, Dean, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences George Grant, Dean, College of Community and Public Service Jeffrey Potteiger, Dean, Graduate Studies Anne Hiskes, Dean, Brooks College of Interdisciplinary Studies Shaily Menon, Associate Dean, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Andrea Bostrom, Assoc. Dean, Kirkhof College of Nursing John Reifel, Assoc. Dean, Seidman College of Business Glenda Eikenberry, Education, Administrative Services Kathy Gulembo, Academic Resource Management

Chairs, College Curriculum Committees

Regina Smith, College of Liberal Arts and Science
Judith Corr, College of Liberal Arts and Science
Gerry Simons, Seidman College of Business
John Walsh, College of Community & Public Service
Shawn Bultsma, College of Education
Hugh McGuire, Padnos College of Engineering & Computing
Mike Wambach, College of Health Professions
Rebecca Davis, Kirkhof College of Nursing
Coeli Fitzpatrick, Brooks College of Interdisciplinary Studies
Mark Luttenton, Chair, Graduate Council

Authors

Wendy Burns-Ardolino, Liberal Studies Department
Jay Cooper, Education Leadership and Learning
Scott Grissom, School of Computing and Information Systems
Peimin Ni, Philosophy Department
Kevin Tutt, Music Department
Michael Wambach, Allied Health Sciences